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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Federal Mask Mandate remains effective until March 18, 2022  

Date:   12/29/2021 

 

 

As a reminder, the Federal Mask Mandate remains in place through March 18, 2022.  Please 

ensure that your employees and passengers continue to wear their masks when in the 

airport. As we continue to see the COVID-19 virus and its variants spread throughout the 

region, we encourage all employees and visitors at CVG to take the highest precaution 

and care by following CDC guidelines. 

 

For more information, visit www.cvgairport.com/flyhealthy    
 

http://www.cvgairport.com/flyhealthy

